
A public hearing will be held
on July 16, 2024 at 6:30 PM at
the Community Center, 1639
E. Railroad Street, Heidelberg,
Pa  15106  to  consider
Ordinance  No.  649,  which
proposes  to  regulate  short
term  rentals  of  residential
property  in  the  Borough  of
Heidelberg. A full copy of the
proposed  Ordinance  is
available  for  review  at  the
Borough  Office,  1631  E.
Railroad Street, Heidelberg, Pa
15106 during business hours
Monday  through  Thursday
from 9AM to 2PM.


